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BOROUGH OF GETTYSBURG  

59 EAST HIGH STREET, GETTYSBURG, PA 17325  

COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES  

JUNE 25, 2018 

  

Vice President Jacob Schindel called the public hearing to order at 6:30 PM with the 

following Councilors present: Mr. Wesley Heyser, Mr. Christopher Berger and Mr. Charles 

Strauss.   President Susan Naugle, Ms. Patricia Lawson and Mr. John Lawver were absent.  Staff 

present included:  Borough Manager Charles Gable; Borough Secretary Sara Stull; Richard 

Thrasher, Esquire; and Planning Director Becky LaBarre.   

 

Others present include:  Tom Knox, 61 Buford Avenue.  Representing the press was Jim 

Hale with the Gettysburg Times. 

 

Vice President Schindel opened the meeting and asked Planning Director Becky LaBarre 

to give an explanation of the proposed zoning map amendments. 

 

Planning Director LaBarre announced that the public hearing is for the purpose of receiving 

public comment on proposed zoning map amendments, application number ZMA-18-0001 for 61 

and 71 Buford Avenue, Thomas C. Knox.  She pointed out that it is was unanimously approved 

by the Planning Commission. 

 

Public Comment: 

 

Tom Knox, 61 Buford Avenue, thanked Council for approving the amendment and said 

that he is glad to see the zoning is getting changed. 

 

Moved Mr. Strauss, seconded Mr. Heyser to adjourn the public hearing at 6:40 PM.  

  

           Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

  

            Sara L. Stull  

       Borough Secretary    

  

  

 

  


